
 

During this day, we will be holding our annual ‘Pupil-Parent’ conference 

session. During your time slot, your child will come from class and join you in 

the hall. While together, you will have time to go through your child’s work (this 

may be books, photos) with them.  

• In Reception class, some children will have less work in books as this not 

appropriate for their stage of development.  

• Likewise, for children with identified needs across school, there may be 

more photographic evidence than independent tasks. This is appropriate 

for each child’s individual needs.    

The purpose of the session is to provide you with an opportunity to have a 

greater understanding of your child’s learning journey so far this year and so 

that you can see the progress that they have made. Any parents with more 

than 1 child in school, can sign up for all of your children at the same time or 

separate time slots - whichever works best for you. 

Lessons will take place as usual. However, staff will be available at some point 

during every time slot should you wish to speak with them.   

You are welcome to spend the whole of your time slot (less if you wish) 

exploring and discussing your child’s work with them. The following questions 

are a good starting point, especially where children are reluctant to share and 

discuss their work:  

• Which piece of work did you enjoy and why? 

•  Which piece of work did you struggle with and why? 

• Which piece of work are you most proud of? 



 


